

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

The Children's Book Council of Australia: P-6 Book Week Parade 2022

P-6 Parade: Tuesday 23rd August 2022



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

It is the Children's Book Council of Australia (CBCA) Book Week time! This year, Book Week is from **20**th-**26**th **August 2022**. Each year, many schools and public libraries across Australia spend this week celebrating books as well as Australian authors and illustrators. This inspires and further nurtures love for reading!

The theme for CBCA Book Week 2022 is **Dreaming with Eyes Open**. At Seven Hills West Public School, we will be celebrating book week with a **P-6 Book Week Character Parade** on **Tuesday 23**rd **August 2022** at **9:30 am** for P-6 students.

Preschool Emus will join the whole school in the Book week Parade on Tuesday 23rd August. The Wombats will continue with their book week celebrations on Friday 26th August, please send your child dressed as their favourite character from a book.

Students are encouraged to come dressed as their favourite book character to help us celebrate this year's Book Week theme. The day will be filled with exciting activities relating to our favourite books and we encourage students to share the books that inspire their dress up choice. The best dressed student in each class will be rewarded with a \$10 Scholastic gift voucher which students can use at our Book Fare and Book Club. In the upcoming weeks, students will have the opportunity to participate in literacy-based activities focusing on the 2022 books shortlisted by CBCA.

Final COVID-Safe arrangements for the parade, including whether parents may attend will be communicated next week.

We look forward to seeing your child in their best Book Week costume to celebrate this fantastic occasion!

Mrs B Barber Principal (Relieving) 08.08.22

Marker

Mrs S Gupta Book week Coordinator

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147
Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)